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Term 3  Spring 1  January 2023 
 

Astronauts Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a restful break. For the 

spring term the whole school theme is ‘Planet Earth’, Astronauts 

will be learning about the polar regions, looking at the animals 

and their habitats.  

In phonics we are still developing our letter recognition and 

word reading skills of segmenting and blending. Reading at 

home is really important to support progress.  

In Maths we will be exploring numbers to ten and also looking 

at length and capacity. We will be exploring this through their 

play and looking at animal sizes and how the children are 

growing. 

We have also started our tooth brushing programme, the 

children are very excited to start this. We will be looking at how 

to keep our teeth healthy and explore what we use our teeth 

for. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Conroy and the Early Years Team 
 

Meet the team- 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Conroy-          Mrs Royall-     Miss Harrison-      Mrs Hooper- 

Class Teacher       Teaching        Teaching              Teaching 

                               Assistant          Assistant               Assistant 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Mondays – PE 

 

Important 

Announcements 
Daily Reading 

It is really important to share 

a book with your child as 

much as possible. It is vital to 

develop their language, 

understanding and listening 

skills.  Please sign your child’s 

reading record book to 

show us you have read so 

we can change the books.  

 

 

Come and Play 

We would like to invite you 

along to this terms come 

and play session on 

Thursday 9th February 

2-3pm 

 

 

 

 


